
 

 
 

Our Women and Girls are Sacred / Nos femmes et nos filles sont sacrées 

 
 

National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls 
Enquête nationale sur les femmes et les filles autochtones disparues et assassinées 

 

Media Advisory 

The Chief Commissioner of the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered 
Indigenous Women and Girls to address the Carrier Sekani Family Services 
during the Annual General Assembly  

Prince George BC, September 7, 2017, PDT 

Mary Teegee, Executive Director, Family Services of the Carrier Sekani Family Services (CSFS) has extended an 
invitation to Marion Buller, Chief Commissioner of the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women 
and Girls to address members and staff at their 27th Annual General Assembly on Thursday, September 7th at 1:00pm 
PDT. 

The address will also be livestreamed on the CSFC Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CarrierSekaniFamilyServices/ 

Location: 

Nadelh Whut'en Yah Administration Building – Nadelh Whut’en Nation Community 

Mary Teegee and Marion Buller may be available to speak to media.  Please send an email to marlaena@csfs.org to 

arrange.  

About CSFS 

Carrier Sekani Family Services (CSFS) has been working hard to offer holistic wellness services for our member Nations for 

over 25years. Our organization was created to reassert First Nations control of justice, health, social and family services, all of 

which have suffered through the process of colonization. 
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